
 

 

 
         Date: 24 Mar 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

A HUGE thank you to all of you who supported the raffle sales and the PTA Carnival event last 
Saturday 22 March 2025, where the winning tickets were drawn. 

  

The full list of the winning numbers is attached to this message.  

  

If you are holding a winning ticket, please bring the original ticket along to the PTA Office (open from 
8:00 am - 4:00 pm on weekdays) to collect your prize. 

  

This list will also be published in the Sing Tao and The Standard newspapers on Friday 28 March 
2025.  

  

Thank you, 

The KJS PTA Team. 

 
Attachments: 2025 Raffle Prize List (public) - Sheet1 (6).pdf 
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